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Flat 3

18 Lyndhurst 

Gardens

NW35NR

20/10/2017  16:08:012017/5631/T COMMNT Anne McKenzie I strongly object to the felling of any trees in this area.  The trees are crucial for reducing air 

pollutants and providing an environment for birds and wildlife.  The trees make an important 

contribution to drainage.

The trees are also an important part of the character of this Conservation Area and are 

greatly valued by the neighbourhood.  We strongly object to felling any of these precious 

trees.

20 Lyndhurst 

Gardens

NW3 5NR

20/10/2017  12:37:472017/5631/T OBJ The Directors, 

Twenty Lyndhurst 

Gardens Freehold 

Ltd.

We would like to lodge our strong objection to the planning application for the felling of the 

sycamore and the elder trees. 

There are no reasons whatsoever given in the application form for the proposed feelings 

(and the excessive reductions of the holly and the laurel for that matter). The tree plan 

attached to the application is very vague and inaccurate. 

Belsize Court have already felled a number of mature trees on their site over the recent 

years.

The sycamore and the elder provide enormous amenity for all residents and neighbours of 

Belsize Court and so the trees should be preserved.

We would like to request that Camden tree officers urgently inspect the site and cover the 

sycamore and the elder trees with  TPOs.

 12Total:

Page 32 of 32


